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ST MARGARET’S CLUB NETBALL ‘RETURN TO PLAY’ 2020 

INFORMATION AND REGISTRATION 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Girls 
 

Please find below information regarding the return to Club Netball options. Once you have read through 

this information, should you decide to opt in and play, please complete the St Margaret’s Club Netball  

‘9 Week Blast’ registration form by 5pm, Tuesday 23 June 2020. 
 

DPNA ‘9 WEEK BLAST’ 11-18 YEARS 
 

 
 

Important information to be considered when making your decision to play include: 
 

¶ As the previous 2020 season was cancelled due to COVID-19, the newly revised competition format 

will be much different than normal and all players, existing or new to Club Netball, will be on an 

‘opt-in basis’.  

¶ Games will be played on Saturday 18, 25 July; 1, 8, 15, 22, 29 August and 5, 12 September. 

¶ Games will comprise 4 x 10-minute quarters. 

¶ No trophies will be awarded. 

¶ Team numbers are capped at 8 players plus one coach and manager per team. 

¶ Team members and coaches may be allocated to different teams compared to those formed earlier 

this year. 

¶ Training days may be adjusted 

¶ No Spectators – Drop off and Pick up only. 

¶ There will be many COVID-Safe protocols in place for training and games, which must be adhered 

to. 

¶ Game times will not be available until the week before the first round. Please be aware that games 

may now clash with St Margaret’s QGSSSA Netball, especially for our Years 7, 8 and 9 players. This 

is due to the possibility that games for these age groups may now 
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